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LETTER DATED 25 FEBRUARY 1994 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The members of the Security Council are grateful for your report dated
10 February 1994 on the massacre of the civilian population in Stupni Do, Bosnia
and Herzegovina (S/1994/154).

The members are greatly disturbed by the findings of the investigation
contained in your report and thus request you to transmit the report, as well as
all information at the disposal of the Secretariat that may reveal serious
violations of international humanitarian law committed in the territory of the
former Yugoslavia, to the Prosecutor of the International Tribunal for the
Prosecution of Persons Responsible for Serious Violations of International
Humanitarian Law Committed in the Territory of the Former Yugoslavia.

The members of the Council welcome the fact that investigations are
continuing in order to gain as much evidence as possible and would be grateful
if they could be kept informed of the progress of the investigations.

(Signed ) Roble OLHAYE
President of the Security Council
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